
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
As you are aware, there is a meeting for parents of Year 6 children attending the school 
journey to the Isle of Wight, on Thursday 7th June at 5pm in the upper school hall. 
 
Your attendance is very important as you will receive information on the activities your 
child will be involved in, staffing and accommodation arrangements, travel details and 
required clothing items. There will also be the opportunity for you to ask questions. 
 
During the week away, your child will be allowed £10 pocket money to spend 
throughout the week. You can send this into the school office at any time before the 
meeting or you can bring it to the meeting. Please use a school money pocket and 
ensure this is clearly marked with your child’s name. It would be greatly appreciated if 
you could send loose change to enable us to distribute your child’s pocket money 
through the week. 
 
There is no need for children to attend as they will be given the information during class 
time to ensure they are equally as prepared. 
 
The meeting is expected to last for 45 minutes approximately. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Hoyes 
Deputy Headteacher 

St. Joseph’s RC Primary School 
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